
 

Proclamation 
 

May 8 to 14, 2022 
 

Police Week 
 

 
 
I, Mayor Sandy Brown, on behalf of Council, do hereby proclaim May 8 to 14, 2022 as 
“Police Week” in the Town of Orangeville;  
 
Whereas, Police Week is an annual recognition week that is focused on increasing 
community awareness and acknowledgement of police services, while strengthening 
partnerships between police and the community they serve;  
 
Whereas, May 8 to 14, 2022 provides an opportunity to highlight all members of police 
services that contribute to keeping Ontario’s communities safe and resilient. With the 
ongoing circumstances concerning COVID-19, police service personnel, and their 
community partners, are playing critical roles in protecting Ontarians;  
 
Whereas, the Town of Orangeville acknowledges the courageous efforts of the police, 
as well as other frontline service providers, for their commitment in supporting the 
pandemic response; 
 
Whereas, the Province of Ontario has designated May 8 to 14, 2022 as Police Week to 
promote the profession of policing in Ontario and commend the police staff for their 
dedication and commitment in keeping our communities safe.  
 
Now Therefore, I encourage all citizen of our community to recognize “Police Week” 
and to acknowledge and thank the police for their commitment and efforts in keeping 
our Town safe.  
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 

                      Sandy Brown 
                                 Mayor 
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